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New Reply to Ticket

 

Hi Patricia Cross,

 

A reply has been added by Sandy Pullara to your ticket #13063. Please click on the following link to
view and reply to the message #13063. You can also view the ticket message below and reply back to
this email to respond.

 

Ticket Message:

Mrs. Patricia Cross,
Jayne Hagan, our Director of Finance is on vacation this week, so I am responding on her behalf.
Please recall a certified letter and email to you from Kimberly Gaddis, legal counsel for the POA, dated
March 6, 2023.
That letter clearly states that "since the records you are requesting to review are “accounting records”
you must also meet the additional criteria of O.C.G.A. Section 14-3-1602(d) as follows:
A member may inspect and copy the records identified in subsection (c) [i.e. accounting records] of
this Code section only if:
(1) The member's demand is made in good faith and for a proper purpose that is reasonably relevant
to the member's legitimate interest as a member;
(2) The member describes with reasonable particularity the purpose and the records the member
desires to inspect;
(3) The records are directly connected with this purpose; and
(4) The records are to be used only for the stated purpose"
Therefore, please respond to the above 4 criteria as to the purpose for your accounting record
information request.
After we receive your responses, please contact the POA Administrative offices and set up an
appointment to meet with Ms. Hagan, upon her return, to review the accounting records you are
requesting.

Regards,
Sandy A Pullara
Treasurer, Big Canoe POA Board of Directors
spullara@bigcanoepoa.org

https://bigcanoepoa.uvdesk.com/en/customer/ticket/view/13063
mailto:spullara@bigcanoepoa.org
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Thanks and Regards,

Ask the POA

This email is a service from Ask the POA. Delivered by UVdesk.

https://uvdesk.com/

